April 5, 2019

To All Surrounding Neighbors at: 88 Broadway, San Francisco, CA
Re: Night Woik for April 15 thru April 17", 2019

Cahill Contractors; LLC will be requesting the approval of a special Night Noise permit from the Department of
Building Inspection.

The request will be for the detivery and sét up ofa ¢rane/pile driver as well as steel pile deliveries at the 88
Broadway Street Praject for extended hours of 12:00am to 7:00am on April 15% thru April 17%, 2019.

The purpose of the extended hours is due to the size of the trucks hauimg the crane and piles. The trucks
hauling the equipment and material are over 65%in length and: require extralegal trucking permits, which can
only be delivered before or after normial working hours. Note, pile driving will not oceur during the extended
hours.

We wilf do our best to avoid any disruption and keep noise te a very minimum.

If you have any questions, please do not Hesitate to contact us at the number below.

Best regards,

Dan Brooks
Superintendent

Cell# 415-317-4315
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